

Lane Green First School

Headteacher: Mr Tom Wright

Bilbrook Road, Bilbrook, Wolverhampton, WV8 1EU Tel: 01902 297920

> E-mail: headteacher@lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk School Website: www.lanegreen.staffs.sch.uk



8 June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to share with you that we have moved uniform supplier to Lads and Lasses (situated in the former Brad Sports shop). This has allowed us to increase the range of uniform we can offer to our children, which now includes PE kit for PE days.

On PE days, children will be expected to wear a Lane Green crew neck jumper, Lane Green PE jogging bottoms and a white round neck PE tee (logo optional on tee). During the summer months children will be able to wear blue PE shorts with a round neck PE tee.

Customers can purchase in-store, via telephone or on-line (currently via the Bradsports website www.Bradsports.com). The shop is open to customers as normal, with newly fitted changing rooms for any customers who would like to try uniform before purchasing. School will have a limited supply of crew neck and bookbags that can still be purchased from the school office.

Kind regards.

Tom Wright Headteacher

Lads and Lasses Contact information:

01902 846262

Codsall@Ladsandlassesschoolwear.co.uk





